08-13-25 
City Notes from Field Review

Just a few notes from our walk on Denman yesterday.

A representative from the city (me) will reach out to Mike Paulus, Columbia Gas, to let him know that this project will be starting. Hoping that this will motivate them to look at any gas repairs that need to be done and get them on the schedule prior to our project.

There are about 3 signs, RR, school zone, Community Watch and some small no parking that may need to be moved/removed.

The city will need to evaluate parking – there was one house in particular where the car was parked in their yard. They will not be able to do that; they will have to install a driveway. Coshocton Baptist church parking lot will also have to be looked at (access management evaluated). The parking lot wraps from the side to the front and the tree lawn is asphalt. 

RR right of way and permission – this will be handled by the consulting team and City.

City to remove 10 trees ahead of project (winter 2025).

Remove 10 stumps and an additional 5 stumps (existing) this will be in the contract under grubbing. Project will remove the existing small sidewalks in the tree lawn

Look at all drainage and anything that does not fall in the scope of the project but needs done. (16th Street) drainage/possible sidewalk should be done prior to planning/design. Anything that is close enough to the scope of the project will be included in the design (curb ramps/etc)
If we cannot tie drainage and a sidewalk on 16th Street under the storm water fund, we may want to consider adding it to the Cambridge Road phase of the project.

There is also an AT & T lid that will be in the way. If anyone has a contact for them, I would be happy to reach out and schedule them to come take a look.

Thank you,
Angie

